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April 30, 2021 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
Chairman 
Prince George’s County Council 
County Administration Building 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

Enclosed for the County Council's consideration is a resolution in support of the 
designation of May 21, 2021 as Bike to Work Day in Prince George’s County. Bike to Work 
Day encourages residents to use bicycling as a form of transportation to and from work.   

The National Capital Region Transportation Planning Board (TPB) through its Commuter 
Connections program and in conjunction with Washington Area Bicyclist Association (WABA), 
promotes and organizes the annual Bike to Work Day event.  

Bike to Work Day promotes improved air quality, reduced traffic congestion, 
conservation of energy and the use of transportation alternatives in the County and Region; and 
the Capital Bikeshare program offers Prince George’s County residents more transportation 
options for living, working, and playing across the County and region. 

TPB annually approves Bike to Work Day in the metropolitan Washington, D.C. area and 
encourages TPB member jurisdictions to adopt similar resolutions. Furthermore, the Prince 
George’s County Department of Public Works and Transportation encourages all residents of the 
County to use bicycling as a transportation alternative and are reminded of the importance of 
bicycle safety as advocated by the Street Smart campaign and Vision Zero Prince George’s 
County. 

Should you require additional information, please contact Terry L. Bellamy, Director of 
DPW&T, at (301) 883-5600. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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